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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2019 12:51 PM


To: Garwin Yip


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: SRS integration


Garwin,


Stepping in as your Father's Day VPN surrogate. Here is the work that I have done on the SRS


component. Added language to the Introduction and the Shasta Supplement. Looping in Cathy since she is


going to be working to bolster the Shasta SRS supplement. Moving on to the I&S section now.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov
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